
 REACHing out to families 
 May 2022 

 Our Mission 
 Our mission at  REACH  Academy is to create  intentional,  individualized partnerships 

 between students, families, school staff and communities within an online-hybrid option 
 where all students can successfully engage in student centered learning and individual 

 needs are met through supportive home based education and caring in person instruction 
 and enrichment where students prepare for their ever changing world. 

 Upcoming dates 
 ●  May 2-6 -Teacher Appreciation Week 
 ●  May 8 -Mother’s Day 
 ●  May 11 -Individual Pictures if interested at 

 TLE 8:45 
 ●  May 19th -5th grade Farm to Table Field 

 Trip 
 ●  Mon. May 23rd - Thurs. May 26th - 3rd 

 Gr. Swim Lessons at the KROC 
 ●  Wed., May 25th -Elementary Track Meet 

 at LHS Grades 3-5 
 ●  May 20 -No school 
 ●  May 30 -No school, Happy Memorial Day 
 ●  June TBA End of year Celebration with Families 



 REACH Academy will be returning next year 
 The board has approved the return of 

 REACH Academy with some changes.  We 

 will only have grades 2-6 and be located in 

 room 24 within John Brown Elementary.  We 

 will have 2-3, 4-5 and 6th grade level bands. 

 We will enhance our strong focus on project based learning as well as 

 learning within the community and community involvement.  All 

 students in those grade bands will be rolled over to REACH for next year, 

 and we will have you update registration after August 1st. I will ask you 

 to fill out our “save a spot” using the link. 

 https://forms.gle/NxtrveDtSmkr4unp7 

 If you are planning to change schools, you will need to register after 

 August 1st at your zoned school.  We are very excited to be returning 

 and looking forward to accessing some needed resources that being 

 connected to a school building allows. 

 State ISATs are finished!! 
 Thank you parents for getting your child(ren) to 

 school on testing days!  Your partnership is vital. 

 Teacher Appreciation Week 
 We have wonderful teachers that are very dedicated 

 to your child's success.  I hope you helped your child acknowledge their 

 teacher on the week of May 2nd. 

 8th grade students preparing for 
 Lakeland/Timber Lake High School 

https://forms.gle/NxtrveDtSmkr4unp7


 We are sad to see the students grow and go, but all 8th grade students 

 will be heading to high schools next year.  I have passed on the students' 

 information to your zoned high school and will continue to keep you 

 informed on registration.  Keep an eye out on your email for registration 

 and open house. 

 If you are interested in individual pictures from Leos… 
 We will be partnering with Twin Lakes Elementary for individual pictures. 

 I will send the flyer home in Class dojo.  Pictures are on May 10th from 

 8:45-9:00 AM at Twin Lakes Elementary.  You can pay online using the 

 code on the flyer or fill out the form when you get there.  You can put 

 Mrs. Runyan as the teacher and I will get them to you when they are 

 delivered.  This will only be individual pictures and not class pictures as 

 the form states. 

 Contacting your teacher on HUB days 
 If you need to contact your child’s teacher on in-person 
 days, please call the HUB at(208)712-8280.  We do not 
 want to interrupt our precious classroom instruction 
 time. 

 Contact 
 If you have any questions please contact me at 
 ldunbar-runyan@lakeland272.org  or call the Hub at (208)712-8280. 

 Than� yo�, 

 Lesle� Runya� 

mailto:ldunbar-runyan@lakeland272.org

